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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 3309-1-25 
 

February 16, 2018 
School Employees Retirement System 
O’Keefe Conference Room, 1st Floor 

300 E. Broad St., Suite 100 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 
 
Friday, February 16, 2018 – 9:00 a.m. 
 
The Retirement Board will meet in the O’Keefe Conference Room, 1st floor, at the School 
Employees Retirement System (SERS). The purpose of the meeting is a Retirement Board 
educational and planning session. Michael Hood of J.P. Morgan will present Investment Outlook 
and Return Expectations; John Garrett of Cavanaugh Macdonald will present Investment Return 
Assumptions and Salary Growth Assumptions, Workforce Trends, and Entry Age and Career 
Development; Keith Bozarth, LLC, Consultant, will present Attributes of Successful Boards and; 
Leigh Snell of the National Conference on Teacher Retirement (NCTR) will present National 
Trends and Issues for Defined Benefit Plans. Additionally, SERS staff will provide an Investment 
Update for SERS’ Board Trustees. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
RICHARD STENSRUD 

   Executive Director 
 
 


